
GRIC DEQ - AIR QUALITY ALERT
HIGH OZONE

Forecast for Friday 5/13: 

A high pressure system in the area is causing elevated ozone concentrations.  The 8-hour ozone standard 
was exceeded on the Community on Thursday (5/12).  

Ozone concentrations are expected to exceed the 8-hour standard on Friday (5/13) and possibly Saturday 
(5/14) and Sunday (5/15).

Health Recommendations:

• Children / Elders / Heart or Lung Disease - OK to be active outside for short activities like recess & PE.  
For longer activities such as athletic practice, take more breaks and do less intense activities

• Everyone else - OK to be active outside

*Monitor AQ webpage for near-current conditions (www.gricdeq.org/air-monitoring)*

http://www.gricdeq.org/air-monitoring

